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Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSHI/EID)

From: Becker, Alan [AlanBecker@MissouriState.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2008 10:32 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: comments on NIOSH document

1. Require expert support at the local or state level for first responders. There needs to be a resource
that has identified training in all the hazard areas including chemical and other exposures that is
available to assist in communication, surveillance, environmental and occupational questions for the
first responders and to refer the issues.

2. LEPC’s and all folks involved in emergency response in each region of the state must have at least yearly
meetings to discuss capacity and who does what.

3. More formal training in HAZMAT for first responders from experts in radiological, biological and
chemical exposure (not Incident Commanders). Chemical and other specialized public health training is
not an Incident Commanders expertise.

| didn’t see a lot in the document on structure, integration and training needs that would improve safety of the
first responders.

Alan Becker PhD, MPH

Assistant Professor

Missouri State University

College of Health and Human Services
Department of Nursing

MPH Graduate Program

901 S. National

Springfield, Mo 65897

Email: AlanBecker@MissouriState.edu
Phone: (417) 836-8939

~A 1= IN"NNNO




